
Sunday November 16, 2014 - Milligan competed in the Kona Chocolate Run 10k and 5k {back-
to-back} Charity Races to benefit the University of Michigan C.S. Mott Children’s Hospital, the 
Leukemia/Lymphoma Team in Training, the Barbara Ann Karmanos Cancer Institute, and the 
Plymouth Parks and Recreation Department. 
 
There were 4,700 runners this year.  Milligan ranked in the top 5% of runners in the 5k, and the 
top 10% of the 10k race. 
 
 

 


